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SUBJECT: Order Authorizing Contract Amendment on Less Than 
Statutory Notice 

Wi@RE&St PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY, by Advice Letter No. 651-G, 
filed January 14, 1974, having requested authority under Section X.A. 
of General Order No. 96-A and under Sections 491 and 532 of the Public 
Utilities Code to carry out the terms of a letter agreement between 
PGandE, Southern California Gas Company and Pacific Lighting Service 
Company covering the further amendment of a contract, dated August 31, 
1965, as amended, and 

WHEREAS: This letter dated December 1, 1973, creates one new point of 
delivery near Apple Valley to provide Southwest Gas Corporation with 
a temporary supply of gas by PGandF, in the event of an emergency, and 

WHExEAs: The utility requests that this letter agreement be authorized 
to take effect on January 31, 1974, in order to provide emergency 
protection service to Southwest Gas Corporation as soon as possible, and 

WHFZEAS: In all other respects the contract shall be subject to the 
terms and conditIona of %ba&u@~t 31, 1965 agreement, as amended; 
therefore good cause appearing, 

IT IS ORDBRBD that authority be granted under Sections 491 and 532 of 
the Public Utilities Code to carry out the terms and conditions of 
said amending letter agreement and to make this contract modification 
effective on January 31, 1974. 

IT IS FURTHER ORDERED that the amendment hereinabove authorized be 
marked to show that it was authorized under Resolution of the Public 
Utilities Commission of the State of Czlifornia No. ~-1613. 

I.hereby certify that the foregoing Resolution was duly introduced, passed and 

,p 
adopted at a regular conference of the Public Utilities Commission of the State of 
California, held on the_.._..ZM?_..day of Jan=rx ..“...“.....W..‘..... 
Cotissisaem voting favorably thereon: 

._..a.......... . . . . . . . 19..,&, the following 
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